
 
 

 
 
 
14/12/2020 
 
Dear Parents 
In view of the current situation at Oakmere school with most of the classes being shut (you will have 
been notified by Oakmere if it affects your older child) we have decided that for the safety of your 
children, staff and their families, we will be closed from Tuesday 15th December and not return until 
the new term on 5th January 2021, unless something changes via the government.  Please 
acknowledge receipt of this email. 
We wanted to wish you all a very happy and safe festive season and look forward to seeing you in 
2021. 
If you have any queries please do not hesitate to call. 
Many thanks 
Kind regards 
 
 

Alyson Gnessen 
Leader 

St Johns Nursery Playgroups 

Oakmere 

07760426968 
 

 


